
 

 

 

 Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                     

Star students of  the week: 

Maths this week… 

Year 6 explored the properties of 3D shapes by 

looking at  the nets of the solid shapes.  To 

deepen their understanding and promote prob-

lem solving they used Polydrons to experiment 

with making various 3D shapes. They also took 

part an investigation where   the nets of the 

shapes had been cut into two. They discussed 

about putting them together in several ways so 

they  could be folded into the solid shapes.   

 

 

 

Virtual Sports hall Athletics Competition Winners: 
Congratulations to: 

                       Dorothy and Tahira  (6.1) who won gold - this is a huge achievement!  

                         Alexis &, Carolina (6.1) and Nicole (6.3) won  Silver  - an excellent job! 

              

Attendance this week  

Our attendance target as a 

school is 97%.  

Our attendance is at 95.26%  

this week. 

RE this Half-term... 

The pupils are learning about Christianity. In 

particular the importance of Mary as the 

mother of Jesus. They will be considering 

what  a difficult task she faced and empathis-

ing with her situation. They will also consider 

why Mary might have been chosen to under-

take such an important role. With this in mind 

they will consider what personality traits are 

required of them when undertaking a task of 

importance in their own lives. Do they have 

personality traits that make them a person 

who can carry out important tasks? Which 

traits are of the most value? 

 

 
 

Word of the Week: 

Congenial 

  Value of the Month  

November - Tolerance  

Accelerated Readers: 
6.1 –  Eman, Carolina, Shania, Maya, Sofia, Hayley 

6.2 –  Ainhoa, Payal, Kavinaya, Anushka, Anishka,  
          Hadia Ahmadi, Jinal, Zoe 
6.3 –  Mahira, Princess, Meerab and Libby, Janelle,   
          Hafsa, Noor and Nicole & Zeenat 

Philosophy Question of the Month? 
 
 
 

What is more important: to be right or to be 
kind? 

Idiom of the 

week 

 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisation — Tuesday 1st December 2020 

Please return the completed consent forms to the  school indicating your Yes or No consent  
decisions with all the relevant questions answered by Monday 30th November. 


